Up Periscope E-Newsletter

Be on the alert, stand firm in the faith . . . 1 Cor 16:13

The Up Periscope E-newsletter (formerly called the Probe Alert) is designed to keep you up to date with the latest resources created to help you in your Christian walk. Every few weeks subscribers receive an email with a feature article addressing timely topics. In addition, you receive a heads up on new articles and answers to email added to our website since the last alert. When people are asking "What is a Christian response to this thing that's happening?" you will be among the first to read our staff's answers. We'll also tell you about upcoming conferences and special events so you can participate or encourage others to.

Note: the first five items are required along with checking "How did you hear about us." Be sure and check the Up Periscope box at the bottom. We would appreciate your age and address information, but they are not required to sign up.

We respect your right to privacy on the Internet. We will not intentionally disclose your e-mail address to anyone outside of Probe. Your e-mail address will only be used to send you the Up Periscope E-newsletter and other related Probe e-mails.

See a sample Up Periscope

•	Name*	
	First	Last
•	Email*	
•	Zip / Postal Code*	
•	Phone	

■ How Did You Hear About Us?*			
Referred by a friend ▼			
- Age Range*			
Younger than 15 ▼			
• Options*			
■ □ Subscribe To Up Periscope			
<pre>• Opt-in Agreement*</pre>			
• $□$ I consent to my submitted	data	being	collected
and stored			
Submit			
Δ			